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Patricia Alberti Performing Artists Management 
1912 East Rainbow Trail 
Payson, AZ 85541 

Dear Pat: 

··- . '""""'_ .. ___________ _ 

I wanted to thank you again for arranging The Folk Collection to be part of the 
2010 Sounds Exciting! Summer Concert Series presented by the City of 
Lakewood. 

Last Wednesday's concert was great, with a good-sized audience listening to the 
music, eating their picnics and watching the sun set over the foothills to the west. 
It was the perfect evening for an outdoor concert and The Folk Collection was a 
terrific band to open our summer concert season. The band was engaging, 
presenting their mix of stories , jokes and of cou rse , the nostalgic folk tunes 
familiar to many who clearly remembered them from the 60s and 70s. At the end 
of the evening the band received a standing ovation from the warmly enthusiastic 
crowd. 

We were del ighted to present The Folk Collection as part of our Sounds Exciting! 
summer concert series and I look forward to seeing them showcase again at this 
year's WAA conference. See you in Long Beach! 

Most sincerely, 

�� 
Susan Martin 
Cultural Center Administrator 

Latlewood Cultural Center 
470 S. Allison Parl:?way + Labewood +CO 80226 


